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Hello,
I am a Kansas City resident and I am asking you all to oppose ordinance 210966. We
can all agree that our roads have to be safe for everyone, especially vulnerable road
users like children, people who are too old to drive, and those who cannot afford a
car. All of these groups rely on good pedestrian and bike infrastructure to connect to
transit and make critical trips to work, school, and the grocery store. 


I'm asking you to vote no, because voting yes is voting to make our roads less
safe for those who bike either by choice or by necessity. 


You can make progress on this issue by updating our complete street policy to have
better community engagement and implementation guidelines. You can also adopt
the long-stalled bike master plan, Councilwoman Robinson said herself we need a
bike plan, well we have one! It just hasn't been passed yet, and if it is stalled much
longer it will be too out of date to plan for the improvements we need right now.


Thank you,
Sarah
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